
Student Bulletin 

Wednesday, May 15, 2019               Today’s Rotation: 6-3-1 
 

Note New Menu Items in Red 
 

Breakfast $1.50: M – Sausage/ Maple Biscuit, Banana Square, Uncrustable, Asst. Cereal, Yogurt, String Cheese T/TH – Egg/Cheese Croissant, Cinnamon Roll, Uncrustable, Asst. 
Cereal, Yogurt, String Cheese  W – French Toast Sticks/Hashbrown, Dutch Waffle, Uncrustable, Asst. Cereal, Yogurt, String Cheese F – Sausage/Maple Biscuit, Dutch Waffle, 
Uncrustable, Asst. Cereal, Yogurt, String Cheese 
Lunch $2.95: M –Buffalo Chicken Wrap, Max Sticks/Marinara Sauce, Uncrustable, Cheeseburger, Variety Pizza T – Spring Chicken Salad/loco bread, Yogurt Box, 
Chicken/Waffle, Spicy Chicken Sandwich, Variety Pizza  W – Turkey/Cheese Croissant, Uncrustable, Bean/Cheese Burrito, Cheeseburger, Variety Pizza  TH – Spring Chicken 
Salad/Loco bread, Yogurt box, Orange Chicken/Rice, Spicy Chicken Sandwich, Variety Pizza F – Turkey/Cheese Croissant, Uncrustable, Sweet Chili Thai Chicken Bowl, Variety 
Pizza 
Sides: Asst. Chips, Fresh Fruits & Vegetables, 100% Fruit Juice, 1% White & Nonfat Chocolate Milk 

 

CHAIN LINKS QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
 

"We live in a world where we think heroes all have super powers or can slam dunk a basketball.  We lose sight of the fact that the true heroes are the mothers, fathers, 
sisters, brothers, and friends who stick by you even through tough times.  Heroes are people who care about others, seek to do kindness, and extend a loving hand. 

 Being a hero requires no super power…just a caring heart and a commitment to do what’s right.” 
 

James Dobson; Writer, Pastor, Speaker 

 
 
Attention students: For all June 4th, end of year field trips: You must have a current year ID in order to board the buses. The last day to 
get a replacement ID is Monday, June 3rd.  ID’s will not be made on June 4th. Thank you. (Mrs. Neuhaus) 
 
Attention all students: Time is running out to pre-order this year's yearbook. The last day to order for $52, and guarantee you get a 
yearbook, is Friday! You can get an envelope from the student center or purchase online at yearbookforever.com. Prices go up on day 
of distribution and there are no guarantees we won't run out!! 
 
Attention 7th Graders: The end of the year Castle Park trip will be on June 4th. The money envelope, distributed in your Social Studies 
class on 5/8/19, must be signed and returned to your Social Studies teacher by Friday at 3:30 PM. Students who do not return the 
money envelope by Friday will not be able to go on the Castle Park end of the Year Trip. Please check the exclusion list for eligibility. 
You must have a current student ID. Last day for replacement ID’s will be June 3rd. Good behavior is expected of all students who wish 
to stay eligible for the trip over the last 45 days of school. The 45-day exclusion window began on April 2, 2019. 
 
LIBRARY Closure: Attention all students!! Tuesday, May 21 is the last day the library will be open for students before school, during 
lunches and after school. Effective Wednesday, May 22, the library will ONLY be open to drop off overdue library books and textbooks. 
Please remember that you will be excluded from any end of the year activity if you have any overdue library books, textbooks or fines 
on the date of the activity. Please come in to clear those as soon as possible.  
 
Textbook Check-in: Attention all students! Textbook check-in will be on Friday, May 24th through your PE classes. You will NOT need to 
bring your ID or backpack. As you come to the textbook room to turn your textbooks in, please make sure they are not in bags or sling 
backpacks – they should be hand carried and ready for turn in.  


